
 
 
 

City of Everman Councilmembers: 

 

Our firm is proposing to build a 120’ cellular tower at 202 Shelby Rd in the City of 

Everman.  This is currently a light industrial parcel with no immediately adjacent homes.  

This tower will be built for multiple carriers, however the first carrier to install will be 

AT&T.  We understand that AT&T coverage in and around this area has been a cause of 

concern for your constituents as well as emergency services.  This installation will serve 

to improve the experience for both consumers as well as first responders utilizing the 

FirstNet Network powered by AT&T.   

 

Increased coverage and capacity will improve e911 capabilities and enhance the overall 

experience for all users in the area.  Should this variance not be approved, it could delay 

improvements in not only voice aspects of the cellular network, but also cellular based 

broadband availability.  These services are imperative at times of such growth and our 

goal is to build an installation that will service all the major operators and potentially 

WISPs in your city. 

 

We appreciate your attention and consideration in this matter.  We are submitting 

drawings depicting the tower itself as well as a propagation analysis produced by our 

AT&T partners showing the vast improvement that will be made in the city of Everman 

by allowing for this site to move forward.   

 

KD Burdette  

Principal 

Synergy Towers LLC 

2301 Romelle St, Aledo, TX 76008  
214.843.2800 ph  .  


